 
                    Notice of Meeting Cancellation

Notice of Cancellation of the Thursday, April 9th, 2020     
              Town of Clayton Board Meeting   


Please be advised that the April Town Board meeting scheduled for April 9th, 2020 at 7:00pm has been cancelled due to the COVID-19 situation and the Emergency Order from Governor Evers.      

[bookmark: _GoBack]The next monthly Town Board meeting will be held on May 14th, 2020 at 7pm. (unless otherwise advised). 

Stay Safe Everyone—We will get through this 
TOGETHER, but it takes all of us to do our part!!!


Tracy LaBlanc
Town of Clayton, Clerk
            
